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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

RQAB2Y

To: Rich Garlow
Subject: RE: 809 East Stanley Blvd

A case closure summary was submitted for approval to Alameda County Environmental Health management in
October.

Regards,

Jemry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alomeda, CA 94502-6577

510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 tax
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Rich Garlow [mailto:RGarlow@deltaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2007 4:27 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: 809 East Stanley Blvd

Mr. Wickham,

On August 29, 2007 we completed a Request for Case Closure for the Shell service station located at 809 East
Stanley Blvd, Livermore. This request included information requested in your letter of May 9, 2007. We would
like to know the status of this request.

Thank you,

Rich Garlow
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